
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunflower Class  

Autumn 1 Newsletter 

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

A big welcome to all of our pupils and families back to Willoughby 

and to our new class!  

We hope you have had a fantastic summer break and ready to get 

back into the routine of school. We have lots of fun activities planned 

in Sunflower class and can not wait to get started.  

 

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Please remember to send in a snack and a drink each 

day. Please ensure all items have a clear name label. 

On Mondays we love to share any weekend news in 

our Hello session – please add this to Tapestry to 

share with the class! 

In the coming weeks we are planning afternoons out 

in the local area – keep an eye on Tapestry for 

further details.   

 

 

 

Curriculum 

For our first half term this year, we are 

focussing on the overarching topic title of 

“Marvellous Me”. Within this we will explore 

various elements about ourselves.  

In Science, this will focus on our 5 senses and 

we will be using a variety of Scientific Inquiry 

to explore this. We will practise collecting 

data and will be conducting experiments 

involving our senses.  

There is a large focus on PSHE this term, our 

book lends itself to learning about the 

variety of feelings we may encounter. 

Alongside this, we will learn about what 

makes a good friend and how they should 

make us feel.  

We are very excited that this year we will 

have Performing Arts and Food and Nutrition 

sessions every week too!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Sunflower Class Staff 

 

 
 
 

    

     
      Jo               Sharon           Heather               Kirsty         Katherine  

Whole School Diary Dates 

28th Sept AJM Wheelchair clinic 

6th Oct School Photographs 

22nd Oct End of Term 

1st Nov Start of New Term 

Please could you send in £1 a week to go towards 
supplies for Food lessons, which your child will be 
involved in weekly. 
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